Greetings from Quinton Twp. School,

Quinton Township School would like to begin the new school year with a fun
family event. Partnered with the Quinton Municipal Alliance and our Home
and School Association we would like to invite parents, students, all staff
members, and board members to our Second Annual New School Year
Kickoff Event on Wednesday, August 28th, from 6 pm to 8 pm.

The night will begin with a welcome. Students will then be taken outside for
a brief time while the presentation, “Hidden in Plain Sight” sponsored by the
Quinton Municipal Alliance (MAPSA), will be delivered to our parents. Once
the presentation is over, parents and students will reunite and can move
freely around the gym to enjoy refreshments as well as visit health providers
who will be giving free health screenings. Quinton’s Home and School
Association will have a table set up with information about volunteering for
special events and information about Quinton Wear. In addition, The Boy
Scouts and Girl Scouts will have a table set up with information about their
programs. The SACC program (YMCA) will have representatives here to
register students or answer any questions you may have about their before
and after school program.

Student information packets (Summer Packets) will be made available this
evening, however the parent/guardian must attend the Municipal Alliance
(MAPSA) meeting in order to receive the packet early. Parents will be given
a token for attending that meeting and will turn in the token to Mrs. Scarpa
and Mrs. Hitchner who will then give out the student packet. If you cannot
make it out to this evening event, the packets will also be available starting
August 29™ through August 30" from 8 am — 4 pm. Packets will also be
available September 3rd and 4th from 8 am - 4 pm. Packets will not be
mailed home. If you can not pick up your packet, it will be sent home on the
first day of school with your child.

We hope you are able to come out to this event. Please RSVP by calling
the school at (856) 935-2379 ext 200 or email Mrs. Bacon or Mr. Potter at
mbacon@guintonschool.info or spotter@guintonschool.info on or before
August 26™ so we can determine the amount of food to provide.

Thank you and continue enjoying your summer.

Stewart Potter
Mindy Bacon



